
2019FY Treasurer’s Report 
 
The following exhibits show the UMBAA balance sheet and income 
statement as of the end of 2019FY (June 30, 2019). 
 
Through your continued generous support, UMBAA was able to forward 
over $19,000 last year to scholarship endowment fund.  This was in 
addition to funds raised through the annual golf outing of $7,400. 
 
Additionally, UMBAA was able to purchase a new bassoon for use by 
the Campus Band. 
 
Thanks to all for your continued support of UMBAA!  Go Blue! 
 
Jeff Henderson – Treasurer 
 

 
 



 

 


